
 

MARBLEHEAD MUNICIPAL LIGHT COMMISSION 

Tuesday September 19, 2017 

40 Tioga Way, 3
RD

 Floor, Conference Room, Marblehead, MA 

 

Minutes 
 

Present for the meeting were: Commissioners – Chairman Hull, Homan, Kowalik, and 

Maccario, General Manager Hadden and Manager of Technical Operations Coleman 

 

Chairman Hull opened the meeting at 4:05 P.M. 

 

LED Lights: 

Isaac Chute of 30 Bayview Road attended the meeting to discuss the new LED street light 

near his house.  General Manager Hadden and Manager of Technical Operations Coleman 

will explore the possibility of adjusting the angle of the light. 

 

Renewable Projects: 

Polly Whitmore of 205 Humphrey Street attended the meeting to discuss renewable 

projects.  

 

Wilkins: 

General Manager Hadden updated the Commissioners on the status of Wilkins.  

 

The Board decided not to go into executive session with the intent to discuss negotiations 

with non-union personnel.  

 

Adjourn: 

Chairman Hull requested a motion to adjourn.  

 

Vote #2017 - 42 

It was moved by Commissioner Maccario and seconded by Commissioner Homan to 

adjourn at 5:15 P.M. Unanimous 

 

 

 

 


